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Insurance Exams 

Covid-19 

 

The Office of the Superintendent of Insurance has been monitoring the spread of Covid-19, and 

to be proactive, Nova Scotia is taking preventative steps by suspending the scheduling of 

insurance licensing examinations until further notice. The office will continue to monitor the 

situation closely and will provide updates as necessary. We will increase the frequency of exam 

sittings to accommodate those inconvenienced by this decision when it is possible to do so. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to reach our office by email at fininst@gov.ns.ca or 902-

424-6331. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jennifer Calder 

Deputy Superintendent of Financial Institutions 

Finance and Treasury Board 
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